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Dear Prof. Gorelik,

I'm glad to invite you to visit the Department of Mathematics of Sapienza
Universita di Roma from April 2 to April 6, 2019. | would like to ask you to deliver a
lecture in our Seminar of algebra and Geometry, which is part of the activities
related to PRIN 2015, Moduli Spaces and Lie Theory.

Best regards,

Kieran O’'Grady

Sapienza Universita di Roma

Piazzale Aldo Moro n. 5, 00185 Roma
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